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Today the American Action Forum (@AAF) released new insight on 2018 premium increases. See excerpt
below:

“The large premium increases set for 2018 are a continuation of the problems that have plagued ACA
Marketplace since its inception, and that have been exacerbated by the uncertainty of the last year. It is
important to remember, however, that the 2018 premium increases are far from the only problem.”

Click hereto read the full insight.
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